
Official Information request  - Sound effect of the Covid -19 ads
Hayden Marsh to: OIA/LGOIMA requests at Ministry of Health 13/06/2020 01:11 a.m.

History: This message has been forwarded.

Dear Ministry of Health,

I am wanting to get a mp3 or wav file of the Covid-19 Sound effect played at 
the beginning of the adverts. 

Yours faithfully,

Hayden Marsh

-------------------------------------------------------------------

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-13081-8a465305@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is oiagr@moh.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to 
Ministry of Health? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=15517&d=8P7j3kDq3JUtDxYMs1VlxN-AcnOoJ4CoUyOW
ubSGWA&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fchange%5frequest%2fnew%3fbody%3dminist
ry%5fof%5fhealth

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the 
internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=15517&d=8P7j3kDq3JUtDxYMs1VlxN-AcnOoJ4CoU3qX
uLCBDQ&u=https%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz%2fhelp%2fofficers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask 
your web manager to link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------


